
 
 

Roland Park Civic League 
Special Meeting 9/12/18 

 
Attendance: 
In person: Bob Connors, Steve Grantz, Dan Motz, Richard Bruno, Ann-Barron Carneal, Dan 
McIntyre, Blair Storzer, Cara Shea Kohler, Ann Stuzin, Chris McSherry, Trish Carroll, Jennifer 
Viglucci, Tom Carlson 
Via telephone: Ed Goodlander, Mary Kay Battafarano, Chris Cortwright 

 
I. There was a Discussion of the Strategic Communications Program, previously discussed 

during the regular September 2018 meeting. 
 

II. Chris McSherry moved to authorize $2,500 toward a strategic communications program, 
which motion was seconded by Richard Bruno and passed unanimously by voice vote. 

 
III. Blair Storzer moved to accept the proposal as presented this evening with the scope to be 

negotiated by Bob Connors, which motion was seconded by Anne Stuzin and passed by 
majority vote. 

 
 
 


